From: Marc Greenberg

To: EOIA Metra
Subject: 2018 Audited financial statements
Date: Monday, July 1, 2019 12:09:54 PM

Good afternoon,

As one of your vendors, we are at this time, conducting our annual credit review of METRA. To
complete this process, we are in need of your 2018 financial statements. We understand that the
information will be posted on your website when it publicly available. However, to manage our
workflow, | am writing to ask if there is an expected timeframe when this information will be made
available. Any insight you can provide would be greatly appreciated.

Respectfully,

Marc Greenberg
Credit Analyst Intern
Credit and Collections
Mansfield Oil Company

678.207.3278 (0)
770.532.6266 (f)
mgreenberg@mansfieldoil.com

M

Mansfield

CONFIDENTIAL The information contained in this electronic message is confidential and
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message
is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this electronic message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic
message in error, please notify me immediately at the above listed telephone number(s) and
delete the original message.
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